
ANNANDALE     

HIGH SCHOOL  
Daily Announcements 
Wednesday, May 24, 2017 

Next year’s Seniors.  Please be on the 

lookout for important information for next years 

all night grad party in the mail.    

 

We are putting a lost and found 

table out during lunch on Wednesday. Check it out 

to see if anything is yours.  

 

ALL lockers in the girl's locker room need to be 

cleaned out by Wednesday after your practice, no exceptions!!!! Even if you are still 

participating in a sport, your locker must be empty at this time.  

All lockers in the boy’s locker room need to be 

cleaned out by Wednesday after your practice, no exceptions!  Even if you are still 

participating in a sport, your locker must be empty at this time. 

There will be a cross country meeting in Mr. Massmann's 

room 214 on Wednesday, May 24th, at 11:50. We will be talking about summer miles 

and meeting times for group runs. We are always looking for .new team members so 

please come and join us. 

 

The Annandale softball team lost to Eden Valley-Watkins 2-0, and 

then beat HLWW 4-0.   

 

Next up, Annandale will play at 5:30 PM on Thurs, May 25.  Opponent: 

TBD.  Annandale will play the loser of the 4 PM Maple Lake vs. Eden Valley-Watkins 

game, which will be played on Thurs, May 25. (As per Luke MacLean.) 

 

Speech Team and Students interested in joining speech: There will 

be a Speech Camp Mon, August 14th- Wed, August 16th from 1:00-4:00 at the high 

school.  Stop by Kulm's room if you'd like more information.



Will host a meet at the Annandale Southbrook Golf 

Course today at 1 p.m.  
 

Did you forget to order a yearbook?? You're in luck!! There are a few 

extra yearbooks for purchase!! The cost is $65.  Please see Wendy in the office!!

 

Any students or staff wanting to volunteer for the Heart of the Lakes 

Triathlon this summer--please see Mrs. Fliegel.  The triathlon is on Sunday, July 16. 

Thanks. 

 

Please remember when selecting clothing the 

remaining weeks to adhere to our dress code.  All tops must have straps that attach 

to the top, secure over the shoulder and hold the top up (halter and strapless and 

off the shoulder are not permitted).  No midriff.  Bottoms must cover 

undergarments and essential body areas.  If you feel the need to pull at 

tops/bottoms so they stay in place, they are not appropriate for school! 

 

Summer School applications are in Mrs. Dayton's office for 

those who need to recover failed credits this summer.  Stop in to get signed up! 

 

Nachos, black bean salsa, mixed 

vegetables, Garden Fresh veggie Bar, and Fruit Choices.    

 

 

   


